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Hi Folks,
We are coming to the end of our Summer season.
Our last Club night will be on Thursday July 27th which will be a Pooled supper evening.
It will be mixed Callers, so if you would like to try your hand at calling, please let me know and I will add you to the list.
Unfortunately, last Thursday Linda Flint fell and broke her hip. She has had a hip replacement operation which will put her out of action for some time.
She will be greatly missed during her absence. We will miss her welcoming smile when we arrive to dance on Club nights.
I am sure that you will want to join me in wishing her a speedy recovery.
Our last Club Band night before the Summer break will be on July 13th with Mark and Molly Burton calling.
If you have any friends who may enjoy Folk dancing, please bring them along with you to Club.
We need some new members and perhaps a 'taster' before the summer holidays may encourage them to join us when the new season begins when we re-open on Thursday September 7th  8pm. with Prue Bradley calling.
Musicians' workshops start again on Sunday September 3rd 2.30pm Walton Village Hall.
Stafford Club will be closed during August.
Cannock Club remains open throughout the Summer at St. Stephens Church Hall, Bideford Way WS11 1QD
Vicky Baker is organising a Barn Dance for the Scottish group  to be held on Wednesday July 12th at Northend Community Centre, Holmcroft Rd. Stafford  7.30pm - 10pm.
It is a free evening with a Rafflle.  Prize donations will be very welcome.
Rugeley Club is having a Dance on Sunday August 13th at Slitting Mill Village Hall  2pm - 5pm.  £5.00 on door.
If you are free, please join them. It will be an enjoyable dancing afternoon during the Summer break.
Hopefully we will see you all in the next few weeks before the Summer break.
Liz & the Committee

